Colmers Farm Primary School

Leybrook Road Senior Head Teacher: Mr Williams **Belton Grove** Deputy Headteacher: Mrs Young

Rubery Tel: 0121 716 0444

Birmingham Web: www.colmersfarm.excelsiormat.org B45 9PB Email: enquiry@colmersfarm.excelsiormat.org











October 2025

<u>Diwali Celebrations – Friday 17th October</u>

Dear Parents and Carers,

As you may be aware, this year the festival of Diwali falls on Monday 20th October. Diwali is also known as the 'Festival of Lights', and is celebrated by millions of Hindus, Sikhs, and Jains across the world. The festival symbolises the victory of light over darkness.

On **Friday 17th October**, we will be celebrating Diwali in school, and all children will have the chance to learn more about Diwali and will be participating in a range of creative activities linked to the festival.

As part of our celebrations, we would like to ask children to come to school wearing bright and colourful clothes. If your child has PE on this day, they can still join in, just please make sure that they are wearing appropriate footwear for their PE lesson.

We look forward to celebrating Diwali together as a school community.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the school office on 0121 716 0444 or email enquiry@colmersfarm.excelsiormat.org.

Thank you for your continued support.

Yours sincerely,

Mr Williams Headteacher

















